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1st May 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We would like to invite you, as parents of Year 12 students, to an information evening 
on Wednesday 15th May. The evening will start at 6.30pm and will be held in the Sixth 
Form Common Room.  We anticipate the meeting to last no more than one hour. 
  
The focus of the evening will be to provide you with information on a range of Post 18 
Options that are on offer to school leavers. Students have been provided with information 
throughout the year, but we are conscious that this doesn’t always get through to home. If 
University is the preferred option for the student, then there is a need to understand the 
UCAS process, as well as deciding what to study and where to study. If they are 
considering other options to University, what else is out there? Students may be intending 
to take a gap year, however, it is vital that they, and you as parents, understand how the 
process works for any future applications. 
  
We hope you can join us for this important evening in making the next steps, beyond A 
Levels.  This meeting is intended for parents only as students have already been given this 
information in assemblies. 
  
Best wishes 
Mr White 
Head of Sixth Form  
& 
Miss Long 
Head of Year 
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